


F. No. 0l (01 )/201 1 -CP-lF-ll
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
MINISTRY OF FINANCE

DEPARTMENTOF FINANCIAL SERVICES

3d Floor, 'Jeevan Deep' Building,
Parliament Street, New Delhi,

Dated: 29h January, 2018

Subject: Providing Education loan to the students of lndian lnstitute of
lnformation Technology lllT (PPP)-reg

The undersigned is directed to refer to your letter No. 76-212017.T5.1 daled
09.10.2018 on the above mentioned subject.

Further, IBA has again advised member banks to sensitize their branches and
staff suitably regarding compliance of the instructions issued earlier for providing loan to
the students of lllTs. Copy of IBA Communication dated 14.12.2018 is e closed.
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OFFICE MEMORANDUM

The lndian Banks' Association (lBA) had already advised member banks on
22.03.2018 to extend education loans to the eligible students seeking admission in lllTs.
The matter has also been examined in consultation with a few large banks viz; Punjab
National Bank, State Bank of lndia, Bank of lndia and Bank of Baroda. The banks have
informed that students who get admission in any of the lllTs are considered eligible for
obtaining education loan from the banks subject to compliance of tei'ms and conditicns of
the banks in this regard.
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lndian Banks' Association

\o.RB/GOVT/DFS/6602
Dccember 29, 2018

Mr. Pramode Kumar Singh
Under Secretary
Govemment of India
Departrnent of Financial Services
3'd Floor, Jecvan Deep Building
Parliament Street
Nerv Delhi - 110001

Dear Sir.

Providing Education Loan ro thc studcnts uf Inilian Institutc ol Infcrrnation '!'ech n,rlog_r.'

rrrT (PPP)

we refer to your letter F.No.l(l /201 l-CP/IF-lI(vlP) dated I lft December 2018 on the
captioned subject.

In this connection, we have advised our member banks to make a note of the matter and

sensitise their branches and the staff suitably in this regard vide our letter No. RBICIR/EL-
IIIT/6512 dated 146 December, 2018. The copy of communication sent to the member banks

is encloscd for your kind reference.
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Yours faithfully,

lh$ta.

D K Malhotra
Scnior r\dvisor
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